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	Radiocommunication Bureau (BR)



	Corrigendum 1 to
Administrative Circular
CA/219
	17 June 2015

	

	

	To Administrations of Member States of ITU and Observers at WRC-15



	

	

	Subject:
	World Radiocommunication Conference 2015 (WRC-15)

	
	


[bookmark: CurrentLocation]
This corrigendum concerns the date by which WRC-15 proposals should reach the ITU, i.e. four (4) months before the start of the Conference.  
The correct date of 2 July 2015 should have been quoted in Administrative Circular CA/219.



François Rancy
Director
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–	Administrations of Member States of ITU
–	Observer (Resolution 99 (Rev. Busan, 2014))
–	Observers which participate in an advisory capacity pursuant to Nos. 278 and 279 of the ITU Convention
–	Observers from Sector Members of the Radiocommunication Sector which do not participate in an advisory capacity pursuant to No. 280 of the ITU Convention
–	Chairmen and Vice-Chairmen of Radiocommunication Study Groups and Special Committee on Regulatory/Procedural Matters
–	Chairman and Vice-Chairmen of the Radiocommunication Advisory Group
–	Chairman and Vice-Chairmen of the Conference Preparatory Meeting
–	Members of the Radio Regulations Board
–	Secretary-General of ITU, Deputy Secretary-General of ITU, Director of the Telecommunication Standardization Bureau, Director of the Telecommunication Development Bureau
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